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The regularly scheduled monthly meeting of the 
City of Spartanburg’s  

Design Review Board (DRB) Meeting,  
that would have been scheduled to take place on 

Wednesday, July 5, 2023, at 5:30 P.M.  
has now been cancelled  

because no new business was received. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the 
Planning Department at (864) 596-2068 or 

planning@cityofspartanburg.org. 
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